
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE 
 

BID BULLETIN No. 1 

This Bid Bulletin No. 1 dated May 6, 2022 for the following projects, is issued to clarify, modify 

and amend items in the Bidding Documents. Accordingly, this shall form part of the said 

Documents. 

Project Title PARTICULAR CLARIFICATION 

Supply and Delivery 

of Various 

Machinery and 

Equipment for 

Implementation 

-1 unit Calamansi Extractor 
-All food contact is made of 
stainless steel 304 
-Rubber Type 
-2hp/220-230V/60Hz/Single 
Phase Motor 
-Capacity: 200-300 kg./hr 
-Dimension: Manufacture’s 
Standard 
 
-1 unit Pasteurizer 
-All food contact is made of 
stainless steel 304 
-Dimension: Manufacture’s 
Standard 
-Stationary Type: 200 liters 
capacity/batch 
 
 
 
 
 
 
-1 unit Manual Capping Machine 
-Cap Diameter 25-35 mm 
-250W, 220-230V, 60Hz Single 
Phase 
 
 
-1 unit Stainless Double Sink 
-All food contact is made of 
stainless steel 304 
-Dimension: 3 ft. x 7 ft. 
-Legs made of 1 ½ Tubing 
-Adjustable footing 
 
 
 
-45 calendar days upon receipt 
of NTP 

-1 unit Calamansi Extractor 
-All food contact is made of 
stainless steel 304 
-Rubber Type on Squeezing 
-2hp/220-230V/60Hz/Single 
Phase Motor 
-Capacity: 200-300 kg./hr 
-Dimension: Manufacture’s 
Standard 
 
-1 unit Pasteurizer 
-All food contact is made of 
stainless steel 304 
-Dimension: Manufacture’s 
Standard 
-Stationary Type: 200 liters 
capacity/batch 
-Heating medium LPG 
-Agitator 1/2/220-
230v/60hz/single phase motor 
minimum 
 
 
-1 unit Manual Capping Machine 
-Cap Diameter 25-35 mm 
-250W, 220-230V, 60Hz Single 
Phase 
-for use in capping bottle 
 
-1 unit Stainless Double Sink 
-All food contact is made of 
stainless steel 304 
-Dimension: 3 ft. x 7 ft. 
-Legs made of 1 ½ Tubing 
-Adjustable footing 
-Thickness of Stainless: 1.5 
mm 
 
-60 calendar days upon receipt 
of NTP 

-Terms and condition 
Tubes and pipes for inter 
connection of Calamansi 
extractor, pasteurizer, 
centrifugal pump, holding 



 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

pump, holding pump, filling 
machine, manual capping 
machine and stainless double 
sink 

 
The Secretariat is hereby directed to inform all prospective bidders for the concerned project and 
post a copy at Philgeps, Bid Bulletin Board and in the Agency Website. 
 
 
 
LUZ R. MARCELINO 
RTD for Operations 
Chairperson, Bids & Awards Committee 


